
Is going live!
Children and young people with a learning 

disability often have different needs 
and will likely need reasonably adjusted 

services and support.

This ‘Learning Disability Matters for 
Families’ WebApp will enable this by giving 
parents, carers & families straightforward, 

pragmatic, realistic information that 
is aimed to help them day to day, 

know where to go for further help and 
understand what they are entitled to.



Join us for our launch event of the Learning 
Disability Matters for Families webapp.

If your are happy to attend please access 
event tickets at:

http://bit. ly/learningdisabilitymatterslaunchevent

This is your invitation to...

The webapp will be live from the 
14th of January 2020, please visit:

www.learningdisabilitymatters.co.uk

At The Durham Centre

On Tuesday 14th January 2020

12pm-3pm


